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June 17, 1958 

Prof. Jos¿ Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pa. 

Dear Prof, Ferrater, 

Many thanks again for your review of the book by García Maynez. 

In sending your review of Garcia Maynez to press, I have taken 
the liberty of changing your phrase "is a question that the 
author does not bother to explsin" (which seemed to me to verge 
a little bit on the sort of personalities that we want to avoid 
in reviews) to "is a matter that the author does not exolain." 
I hope you will not object to my substituting the milder phrase 

Finally, I received your letter about the Dictionary. I will 
of course do what I can to helo in regard to the logical ar-
ticles—making any suggestions I can myself—-as viell as, of 
course, getüng them reviewed for the Journal. 

Very sincerely yours, 

írUrn^jÓr CflUACAy 

Álonzo Church 
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